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Dear Friends, 
  
We hope that we find you, and your families, in good health. 
As all of you, we look forward being able to meet soon in appropriate, healthy and friendly 
conditions. 
  
Early November, we announced the 2021 Challenge Leopold. We were still hoping to organise 
the challenge in July this year. 
  
Unfortunately, considering today the health conditions and the slow evolution of the situation, 
we have decided to postpone the Challenge to 2022. 
All the remaining unknowns concerning travel, hotel reservation and golf competitions make it 
wiser for you, coming sometimes from far away, and for us, not to maintain the Challenge this 
year. 
  
We shall organise the 2022 Challenge in July next year, on the same Royal courses of 
Ravenstein and Waterloo, and in Hulencourt. 
  
We deeply regret this postponement. At the same time, we look forward to the pleasure of all 
meeting next year in great conditions. 
  
With our best and friendly regards. 
 
 
 
Francis Remacle                    Etienne Marchal 
Pdt ARGSB                              Elected Pdt ARGSB 
  

 


